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Picture by Steve Adario 

August 19, 2018 

Out thanks go out to two dedicated volunteers Steve Adario and Andy Thibodeau who decided 

to get the new gate at the end of Cedar Brook road painted.  The gate was installed last week 

and it will only be closed in the spring time to keep vehicles from rutting up the road during 

mud season.  Otherwise it will remain open. 

 

Thank you for a great job! 

 

 

 


